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Wurtsmith RAB to hold first official meeting Nov. 1 
 
JOINT BASE SAN ANTONIO-LACKLAND, Texas – The Wurtsmith Restoration Advisory 
Board will convene its first official meeting Wednesday, Nov. 1, 2017, from 5:30 – 7:45 p.m. at 
the Robert J. Parks Public Library in Oscoda, Michigan.  

The advisory group is comprised of eight government and nine community stakeholders   who 
learn about, discuss, and provide input to Air Force decision makers regarding environmental 
restoration activities associated with the former base.  

The first meeting will address administrative items, such as selecting the community co-chair, 
and include restoration updates and other presentations. Time is reserved at the end of the 
meeting for public comments and questions.   

The Robert J. Parks Public Library is located at 6010 N. Skeel Ave., Oscoda, Michigan, 48750.  

For more information on the Air Force response to PFOS/PFOA, please visit 
http://www.afcec.af.mil/WhatWeDo/Environment/Perfluorinated-Compounds/ or contact 
AFCEC Public Affairs at1-866-725-7617 or email afcec.pa@us.af.mil. 
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